
Edinburgh Delivers – Shezan

In  light  of  the  new  restrictions
announced  by  The  Scottish
Government  this  week,  restaurants
and  pubs  in  Edinburgh  will  be
closed  from  Friday  9  October  at
6pm.
We  are  highlighting  some  of  the  businesses  which  you  can
patronise by enjoying their food at home. If you have an
Edinburgh business and would like to be featured here then get
in touch. editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk

Shahid and his staff at Shezan on Union Place are taking every
precaution to ensure they are following government guidelines
to keep both their customers and staff safe.

They  are  serving  delicious  Indian  Cuisine  7  days  a  week
offering:

�Takeaways, contactless deliveries, walk-ins and phone orders.
� Online card payments and contactless payments preferable.
�  Order  with  ease  through  our  App  or  on  their
website  shezanedinburgh.com

Shezan Edinburgh 25 Union Place EH1 3NQ Telephone 0131 557
5098
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